
St. Cecilia’s Public School (Minority) 
F – Block, Vikaspuri, New Delhi – 18 

TEL.: 45535761, 45535762 
 

 

Ref. No. St.CPS/ 2015/16/ SP/25                                                                     Dated:  10.03.2016 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The academic year 2015-16 is coming to an end.  We thank you for your support and                               

co-operation in our endeavours. On the basis of suggestions received from parents new initiative is 

visualised on experimental basis for the year 2016-17 in the hope new experiment will prove boon for 

students as well as parents following changes may be noted:   

 

1.      The last working day for the students of classes I – V is 11
th

 March 2016 (Friday).  The students 

of the same classes will have a class party on this day. Send your ward’s favourite food in their 

lunch box.  

 

  Class I-III  :   Casual Dress    

Class IV-V :   School Uniform  

 

2.  The annual result for the academic session 2015-16 will be declared as follows: 

          Classes     Dates 

         I – III   15.03.2016 

          IV – V  16.03.2016 

Please note the result of those who have not cleared the dues of 2015-16 will be withheld. 

 

3.       The new academic session 2016-17 will begin from 29.03.2016 i.e. Tuesday. 

 

4.       Students of classes IV – V will be attending the school for five days a week i.e. Monday to Friday 

in the academic session 2016-17.  Third Saturday of every month would be working for 

students of classes IV –V.   

 

         The following activities would be conducted on Saturdays: 

 

         1
st
 Saturday    - Remedial Classes (parents & students will be informed) 

         2
nd

 Saturday   - Off for teachers & students 

          3
rd 

& 5
th
 Saturday      - Working for students for hobby club activities,  

competitions, Excursions.  

(Note: Attendance is compulsory for students) 

         4
th
 Saturday   - PTM / Remedial Class 

 

5.      Lost Property of the student will be displayed in the Lost Property Corner on the result day. The 

remaining articles will be donated after the result. 

 

Your suggestions are solicited for further improvement.  Changes, if any, may be noted. 

 

With Kind Regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Rbhumra 

Principal 

St. Cecilia’s Public School 


